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October 24, 2024 

 

 

• Today’s hot lunch is pizza. 
• Today is our second Grizzly Gathering during block 3 and 4. School spirit leadership helpers, please 

come to the gym at nutrition break to help set up the gym. 
• Coding club meets today at 3 PM in the library. 
• GSA will meet in the library at lunch right after the bell, bring your lunch with you. New members are 

always welcome. 
• Magic the Gathering and Pokemon Club will be held today in the home ec. room at 12:15. 
• Basketball: 
• There will be an important practice at lunch today for the gr. 6/7 girls rec. team. Please bring your 

lunch to the gym at noon.  
• Congratulations to both our boys grade 8 comp. and girls 7/8 comp. teams on their first home games 

of the season yesterday. The boys played well but were beaten by a good SMUS team. Special 
thanks to Mr. Burnell for stepping in to help coach while Mr. Mallet was away. The girls team, having 
only 6 players, were awesome in their game. All 6 players left the floor having worked extremely 
hard, giving their best and having great attitudes. This team has already improved in leaps and 
bounds from their first game. Well done ladies and keep up the good work. We are very proud of 
your efforts. 

• Next week basketball continues with our rec. teams also starting their season. Boys 8 rec. travel to 
North Saanich after school on Monday. All other teams should check their notices on the rolling 
board in the gathering space for info about games next week. 

• Thank you to our scorekeepers for all their help last night. For our home game tonight our 
scorekeepers are: Stella, Isabella, Priyangel and Vibha. Please meet Mr. Giesbrecht in the gym at 
3pm to set up.   

• Our second scorekeeping workshop and sign up is today at lunch.  If you missed our first one and 
are interested in helping out, please come today to Mr. Owen’s room after the eating time.  

• Remember that there is a Pro-D day tomorrow. 

 

 


